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GT-1 Australia has been 
established for the sole 
purpose of managing and 
promoting the GT-1 
category which aims to 
provide owners of GT and 
sports cars with a 
cost-effective, 
user-friendly environment 
while competing at a 
national level.
The category is specifically 

for non-professional 
drivers and will cater for 
all ages of vehicle and a 
wide variety of GT and 
sports cars while utilising 
a sporting handicap 
system that will provide 
each competitor with a 
better chance of victory 
on any given day. 
The GT-1 series boasts a 
6-round calendar with 

each round featuring 
practice and qualifying on 
Saturday and 2 x 
50-minute races on 
Sunday. Friday practice is 
available as an option and 
will be charged separately.
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